
Tushar R. Oza 
259 Grosse Pines Dr. 
Rochester Hills, MI 48309 

 
Office of the Mayor 
Rochester Hills, Michigan 
 
 
Mayor Sommerville: 
 
I regret to inform you that I have to resign from the Traffic & Safety Advisory Board in 
March 2004. Unfortunately, my teaching schedule creates conflict with the board meeting 
time. 
 
It has been a pleasure to serve and I look forward to participating in the future. Should you 
have any questions, please contact me at 248-650-2765. Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tushar R. Oza 


